
FOXES TRADING POST
Foxes Trading Post had a great time this week when they went on the open top bus over to 
Lynton and Lynmouth for the day. It was very windy but they all had a fantastic time!

FOXES HIVE

Foxes Hive students had a 
great time getting into the 
Halloween spirit this week. 
They had a go at carving 
pumpkins, and then 
baked pumpkin muffins 
the following day using 
the insides of the ones 
from the day before. 
Sustainability at its finest!

FOXES ROOST

This week the Roost students used their travel training skills to get the bus to Taunton. They 
celebrated one of the students’ 21st birthdays by going to Kaspas for a dessert. All students 
loved their sweet treats and had a brilliant day!
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear parents and carers

I am delighted to share with you the final newsletter of the first half term at Foxes. It has been an
incredible journey so far, and I’ve been thrilled to witness our new students settling in so well. The
warm and supportive environment has allowed them to forge new friendships, fostering a sense of 
belonging and camaraderie within the college community. 

Our year three parents can testify that when their young people first joined Foxes it was a very different picture, with social 
distancing and us looking to minimise mixing. We believe it’s vital that as a college we encourage more and more 
socialisation as forming friendships and navigating the many challenges these relationships bring is a key part of the 
learning journey.

I’m also delighted to see our students have been making remarkable progress across the three pillars of our curriculum. 
Their dedication and hard work have resulted in progress being made in independent living skills, empowering them to 
navigate daily life with confidence and self-reliance. Additionally, their functional skills have grown leaps and bounds, 
enabling them to effectively communicate, problem-solve, and adapt to different situations.

In addition, our students have excelled in developing vocational skills at the hotel. Through hands-on training and the 
immersive experience having a hotel brings, they have showcased their immense potential. Their commitment and 
enthusiasm have been truly commendable.

As we approach this well deserved break, I would like to express my gratitude to our dedicated staff members, whose 
support and expertise have contributed immensely to the students' growth and success. I also extend my heartfelt 
appreciation to you, our parents, and guardians, for your continuous support and trust in our college's mission.

We look forward to the second half term, where we will continue to nurture and empower our students, providing them 
with further opportunities to thrive.

PRINCIPAL, AURORA FOXES

UPCOMING EVENTS

All proceeds will be donated to West Somerset 

Food Cupboard to help them provide Christmas 

bags to people in need over the festive period.

TO BOOK A TABLE:

01643 704450  
reception@foxeshotel.co.uk

5:30pm - 7:00pm          Thursday 2nd November          Foxes Hotel


